The CISD Board of Trustees took action on December 5, 2019 in a Special Called Meeting of the
Board to name Jarod Bellar as the Lone Finalist for the position of Superintendent of Schools.
Mr. Bellar began his career as a teacher and coach at CISD and is currently the Superintendent at
Baird ISD.

The board is required to wait 21 days from the action to name a Lone Finalist before voting to
extend an employment contract to a new Superintendent. The Board plans to vote to employ
Mr. Bellar in late December at a Special Called Meeting of the Board and he will officially begin
his duties as the CCISD Superintendent on January 6.



